
SUPPORTIVE HOUSING IN TORONTO.
39 Dundalk Drive

Community Update October 2024 – Sidewalk Closure Notice
Please be advised that from the week of October 21 to November 15, a section of sidewalk around 
39 Dundalk Drive will be closed to pedestrians for landscaping work.

The City is preparing to widen the sidewalk and install landscaping along the corner of Dundalk Drive and 
Glamorgan Avenue. 

The sidewalk will be closed and pedestrian traffic will be re-directed to a temporary walkway protected by a 
fence. Traffic control personnel will in place to direct traffic from the East and West.

If you need to speak with someone about 
construction at 39 Dundalk Drive, please 
contact Arshad Valiyaveetil at 416-338-7649 
or Arshad.valiyaveetil@toronto.ca during 
regular business hours (Monday to Friday 
from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.).

For any after-hours inquiries, please contact 
3-1-1.

The City’s Community Liaison is also 
available to respond to other questions 
regarding this project and can be reached at 
communityliaison@bigideaspace.ca or  
437-684-5857.

Thank you for your patience  
during this time. 

ABOUT THE PROJECT..

More information about the project is available at www.Toronto.ca/39dundalk. 
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